
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please join us for an open house about the new Pacific Avenue 4R Winnipeg Depot, You will have an 
opportunity to learn more about the new Depot and provide feedback in this important discussion. 
 
City Council approved a comprehensive waste management plan in October 2011, designed to keep 
more than half of our garbage out of the landfill by giving Winnipeg residents more ways to reduce, reuse 
and recycle. 
 
The plan includes the construction of up to four “one-stop shop” community recycling centres, called 4R 
Winnipeg Depots.  Residents can drop off material that they no longer have use for, but could be 
recycled, reused, composted, or resold.  
 
The Pacific Avenue location will be the second 4R Winnipeg Depot in the city and is expected to open in 
late 2016.  The first 4R Winnipeg Depot is expected to open in late 2015 at the Brady Road Resource 
Management Facility.  

 

If you are unable to attend but would like to learn more and provide 

feedback, please: 
 visit our website at wwdengage.winnipeg.ca/4rdepots/ 

 email us at wwdfeedback@winnipeg.ca,or 

 call 311, 24 hours a day, 7 days a week 
 
 

You’re Invited to the City of Winnipeg’s  

Pacific Avenue 4R Winnipeg Depot 

Open House 
 

Wednesday, October 28, 2015 
 4:00 pm - 8:00 pm 

Cindy Klassen Recreation Complex, 999 Sargent Ave 
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